
  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROGRAM FOR THE WEEK:  
 

 

                     Gary Atwill 

            Home at Last Project 

               August 21, 2018 
 

               

                          Meeting every Tuesday @ 6:54AM 
                                    Windermere Town Hall    
 
 

 

    Weekly   Roundabout 
Quote of the Week: “The soldier,  

above all other people, prays for      

peace, for he must suffer and bear the 

deepest wounds and scars of war.” 

                                      Douglas MacArthur 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  
 

                               
 

 

 
                                              

                                                            
 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

                                   

 Our very own Bill Criswell and Bill Curdts 
started the Home At Last Project after 
realizing that wounded veteran’s whose 
disabilities caused serious difficulty were 
challenged again just to find appropriate 
homes for them to resume normal home life.  
 
“Our servicemen and women often lay it all 
on the line in order to protect our country and 
our freedom, routinely going Above and 
Beyond. We can repay them in part by 
offering assistance and support when they 
return home. Home at Last strives to do our 
part by assisting combat disabled veterans 
with handicap accessible homes.” 
 

 Gary Atwill is the current President of the 
organization and has been involved from the 
beginning.    Gary is a former member of our 
club, a Past President and a local resident 
with his wife Jimmy. 

 

https://www.azquotes.com/author/9193-Douglas_MacArthur


   

Fellow Rotarians, 
 

  Thank all of you that attended the Edgewood Ranch Hot Dog picnic on Saturday 

and thanks to Doug for his contribution of the Kona Dog truck and for bringing 

his friend with his ice cream truck.  Everyone truly enjoyed it all.   Also, thanks to 

Norma and Byron for volunteering to teach at RLI. And, thanks to those that 

prepared and served at the Ocoee Christian Center.  These are true examples of 

“Service above Self”. 

  We also had a Board Meeting on Saturday, and the Board recommended approval for the 

following membership applications:  Yakima “Kima” and Rodrique Heron along with a transfer 

from Brazil,  Emerson Greco.  The board also recommended approval for making Spenser 

Saintfluer an honorary member.  You should have or will receive a notice asking for your approval 

for these new members.    We are really excited to have these potential new members, and I want to 

thank Frank and his committee who are generating membership momentum.  Please remember to 

talk to your friends about Rotary in your daily interaction, even if you have done so before.  The 

time to get their attention may be now. 

    We will be in the Town Hall Tuesday with Gary Atwill as guest speaker so I hope you are all able 

to attend.  I will be out of town, and Doug will be presiding.  The board voted last year to make a 

contribution to Home at Last, and the check will be presented after Gary’s talk. 

    The Town Hall is not available for our Monday Night Open House events on August 27 and 

September 24th. Byron and Norma have volunteered their home to host the event on August 27, so 

thank you Norma and Byron.  We are still looking at alternate venues for the September 24th 

meeting. 
 

      Thanks for all you do.                                                Yours in Service     Don                                                                                                                  

                                                                     

   ATTENTION      ATTENTION       ATTENTION      ATTENTION: 

       The only chance you have to win money here is to buy your   

 

50/50 Tickets! 

 
*Trying something new! Scan this QR Code and directly to  

www.WindermereRotary.org    

 

    
  "Regard your soldiers as your children, and they will follow you into the 
deepest valleys. Look on them as your own beloved sons, and they will stand 
by you even unto death!" 

 

                                                                                Sun Tzu  
                                                                                          

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

file:///C:/Users/Norma/iCloudDrive/Rotary/Bulletins%202017/www.WindermereRotary.org
http://www.windermererotary.org


                                    

Health Central Hospital’s mission is to “improve the health of  

 the community” by providing safe, quality healthcare services  

in an atmosphere of caring. 

 

Health Central Hospital              Main:   (407) 296-1000 

10000 West Colonial Drive     Emergency:  (407) 296-1150 

Ocoee, FL 34761               

Fellow Rotarian Sponsors 

   

CLUB SPONSORS 



                                AUGUST    

 NOTE NOTE NOTE:      http://m.DACdb.com  Mobile District       
        

             You can get all the members #’s from this site! 
 

 

     District Governor: Ron Janssen                                         
Assistance Governor:      Larry  Lynch                              
                                                 

                       www.rotarydistrict6980.org       www.rotary.org        
                     

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

   Tom 
Johnson 

 21 yrs. 

 Farmers Market    
Windermere  

 

 

 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

  Guest Speaker: 

Planning 
Session 

  Farmers Market 
Windermere 

 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 
  Guest Speaker:  

Teresa Turner 
Fisher House 

 

  
 

Farmers Market 
Windermere 

 
   

 

Edgewood 
Ranch Hot Dog 

RLI 
Board Meeting 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 
Serving 

Dinner at 
Ocoee 

Christian 
Center 

 Guest Speaker: 
Gary Atwill 

Home at Last 
Youth 

Exchange 
Program 

Karen 
Hairston 

 
 
 

Farmers Market   
Windermere 

 
Food Truck 
 Night 5 PM 

John 
Rodgers  

31 yrs. 
 
 
 

26 27 28 29 30 31 September 

 Open House 
  Sutton’s 

6 pm 
Coert 

Voorhees 

NO MEETING  
TODAY 

Mike Magill 
Rotary Means 
Business Event 

 
 

Brad Busbin 
 
 

 Farmers Market   
Windermere 

 

 
  Weekend 

CLUB OFFICERS  

President:   Don Hairston 

 

Pres. Elect:  Doug Trovillion 

Treasurer:    Phil Leopold 

Secretary:    Todd Bednarek                           

Past President:   Norma Sutton   

Sgt-at-Arms:  Rich Carbone   

BOARD o f  DI RE CTORS  

Club Svc:     George  Poelker  

      Judy Black         

International:  Don Greer 

Membership:  Frank Krens 

Foundation:  Craig  Lee 

Vocation:   Dan Fanelli 

Youth:  Karen Hairston 

      ADMINISTRATIVE                 

PR:  Mike Magill 

 4-Way Test::   

Web: George Poelker  

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
 

     Lobster:     Judy Black 

   Golf:           David Mullings 

   Veterans Day: George Poelker   

  Cinco de Mayo;: Byron Sutton 

    ROTARY WEBSITES  

Windermere :    www. 
windermererotary.org 

District:      www. rotary             
district6980.org 

Int’l:   www.rotary.org                                     
 

RI President: 
Barry Rassin 

 

District Governor :   

 Ron Janssen 

 

Assistant Gov.: 

   Larry  Lynch 

 

Bulletin 

Norma Sutton 

normasutton@   

outlook.com 

 

   

 

 

 Rotary Club of Windermere             District 6980              Club 4426 

http://m.dacdb.com/
http://www.rotarydistrict6980.org/
http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.windermererotary.org/
http://www.windermererotary.org/
http://www.rotarydistrict6980.org/
http://www.rotarydistrict6980.org/
mailto:normasutton@embarqmail.com
mailto:normasutton@embarqmail.com


Rotary Club of Windermere 

 

   

The Rotary Club of Windermere has created an online registry for our Military heroes  (active, 

retired, deceased) who are either from the local area or who are family and/or  friends of area 

residents.  Our goal is to create a respectable list of our Military service men and women online 

then to record these names and dates into a quality book to be put on public display in the 

Windermere Library.  The site is ready now, although we will continue to enhance and improve it 

as we see entries generated. The link is  http://windermereveterans.com.  The cost is $50 per 

entry.  If you have a loved one who served or is currently serving, please consider honoring them 

by adding them to this registry as a record of our local military history.  Thank you. 

      

 

http://windermereveterans.com 
Windermere Veterans Registry 

 

 

 

 

Please bear with us as we work through the kinks with the new website! 

 
“Don’t find fault. Find a remedy.” 

 
                        Henry Ford 

http://windermereveterans.com/


 

Rotary Club of Windermere 

 

*Scheduled Events for our Club to Add to your Calendar* 

 

• Saturday, September 29  

      Golf Tournament- Metro West Country Club   8:00 AM      

        We need players, sponsors, silent auction/raffle items and volunteers!              

                                          Please start now 

• Saturday, November 10  

        Veteran's Celebration-Windermere Town Square   

• Saturday, January 19 

        Arbor Day Celebration-Windermere Town Square 

•  Saturday, February 16 

        Lobster Event & Dinner (Location TBD} 

 

 

 

                                     
 



 
 

Here are the flyers for our upcoming 

golf tournament.  Print them, email 

them or copy them but please help us 

get them out there.  Our success 

depends upon the players and our  

sponsors! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

“The willingness of America’s veterans to 
sacrifice for our country has earned them 
our lasting gratitude.”     Jeff Miller 
 

 

 

 



GOLF TOURNAMENT 
 

 

Our golf tournament is scheduled at MetroWest on Saturday, Sept 29.  Above are the 

flyers which are also on the web page.  Please invite family, friends and sponsors to 

help. Mike and Doug will also be posting the event on Face Book and other media.  I 

will be meeting with the other Presidents in our area next week and will distribute 

flyers, asking each of them to solicit players.  David and I will also visit other clubs,  

Please take a flyer with you if you can attend another Rotary meeting in the area.  

 

We need players:  Everyone that plays golf please sign up and invite your neighbors 

and golfing friends to sign up as well.  Our goal for the year is to have 100 players. 

 

We need sponsors:  Everyone that is working, or owns a company, or has contacts 

with a company, or wants to personally participate – please ask or decide to be a 

sponsor.  This is the primary way we make money on this event. 

 

We need gifts:  We hope to raffle off items to the players, and provide door prizes for 

our guests plus provide a goodie-bag for each player.   Our Interact members have 

volunteered to stuff the goodie-bags before the event, so we need to get these items to 

Norma as soon as possible. Golf balls and tees are particularly helpful. 

Mike has agreed to be the repository for gifts and applications and sponsor letters, so 

please get these items to him as soon as you get them.  
 

 

 

        Golf for  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Youth Exchange 
 

 

Rotary International President, Barry Rassin has asked that we focus on the youth and understanding all the 

programs that we can offer. With school starting it is also a great time to think about Youth Services. With that in 

mind, our Youth Exchange District Committee has developed the first annual "Youth Exchange Kickoff". It is a 

celebration of all that is Youth Exchange in our district! Meet all 15 of our inbound Rotary Youth Exchange 

Students plus the entire Youth Exchange team. Learn more about our program and some of the exciting new 

changes.  

  

No matter whether you are currently hosting, are considering hosting or would just like to learn more about the 

Youth Exchange we are encouraging your participation. Your Youth Services Chair would be the ideal candidate, 

and you are of course welcome too! But, please have a representative from your club there. 

  

Date: Tuesday, August 21st, 2018 

Time: 7pm to 9pm 

Location: Hilton Altamonte; 350 Northlake Blvd, Altamonte Springs, FL 3270 

Light refreshments will be provided. 

  

  

The following topics will be covered: 

 

1. Meet the 15 exchange students for this year! 

2. Find out how your club can get involved and what is required. 

3. Meet the host parents YEO's that are involved in the program. 

4. Discover the opportunities for your club and for Rotarians interested                                                    

in working with YE and much more! 

 

  

Your club's participation is critical to the overall success of our RYE Program. We hope to see you there. If you 

haver any questions, do not hesitate to contact either of us. 

  

Go to the calendar section of  www.rotarydistrict6980.org  to register so we can get can get an accurate count for 

planning purposes. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fismyrotaryclub.org%2FClick%2F%3F_uid%3D800553419%26_ctid%3D1204292%26redirect%3Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fmaps.google.com%2F%3Fq%3D350%2BNorthlake%2BBlvd%2C%2BAltamonte%2BSprings%2C%2BFL%26entry%3Dgmail%26source%3Dg&data=02%7C01%7C%7C0e5af6dfc67e47115e0508d60097f03c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636697049897308222&sdata=NJKt8R%2BJ0hQ4eNIUKxeQsmcenxMcLKrJdVEn4DvtNLw%3D&reserved=0
http://www.rotarydistrict6980.org/


 

Westly's Virtual 5K 
Saturday September 1, 2018 - Sunday September 30, 2018 

Click on Westly’s Virtual 5K above to open link & register! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 "It is the soldier, not the reporter, who has given us freedom of the press. It is the soldier, 
not the poet, who has given us freedom of speech. It is the soldier, not the organizer, who 

gave us the freedom to demonstrate. It is the soldier who salutes the flag, who serves 
beneath the flag and whose coffin is draped by the flag, who allows the protester to burn 

the flag."   
 

                                  Father Dennis Edward O’Brien, USMC 
 

 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Frunsignup.com%2FRace%2FFL%2FOcoee%2FWestlysVirtual5K&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf014db000f4042f8fd5308d5fbd9192c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636691833007732554&sdata=tRhL8af8JYiwmV8pYAaGFe5%2BreWYRsIvppQU3YJIdnU%3D&reserved=0


OUR ROTARY FAMILY 
 

Kona Dog Day at Edgewood – great turn out! 

 

Kids and their House Parents all loved 
the dogs and the ice cream. 

 
 
  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Kima & Rodrique brought the family to 

check out Edgewood. 

 

 



Emerson and his family enjoyed 

visiting the Ranch as well. 

 

 

(Great ice cream truck in the 

background.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Great day and thanks to all who came with special thanks to Doug for the Kona 

Dog truck and his friend with the ice cream truck contributions. 


